
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 058 of 2025 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01 

 

 

13 May 2025 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 053 of 2025 re Fireworks from 

pontoons moored off Fortizza Sant' Anglu 

 
 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 053 of 2025. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to adverse wind conditions the position of the 3 pontoons is being shifted 

to in front of the Mediterranean Conference Centre. 

 

The pontoons will now be laid in the following approximate positions W, X, and Y, as 

shown on the attached chart. 

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E)  

W   35° 53'.922   014° 31'.147 

X   35° 53'.935   014° 31'.153 

Y   35° 53'.949   014° 31'.160 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 053 of 2025 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 053 of 2025 will remain 

valid. 
 
Chart affected:  BA 177 
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The UK Hydrographic Office makes the accompanying data 

Available to Malta Maritime Authority (Transport Malta) 

Under the terms and conditions of agreement HO 1427/020930/01. 

 

DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the UK Hydrographic Office has endeavoured to ensure 

That the material supplied is suitable for the purpose described, 

It accepts no liability (to the maximum extent permitted by law) 

For any damage or loss of any nature arising from its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


